

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 29th April 2021



Headteacher Update

Dates for your Diary

May

7th NSPCC Number Day 31st May-4th June Half Term

July

9th Training Day 23rd Last Day of Term Any changes/additions will be marked in red

Happy Thursday!

I just wanted to share a recommendation with you. I have recently visited Zen S&B Sensory Room in Harrogate. You can book online as a 'bubble of 6' and enjoy the four allocated rooms for 20mins each. There is a light room, play room (with rabbits and guinea pigs outside), a UV room and a water room. There is a mobile hoist to support children out of their wheelchairs and is very well looked after and clean. Visit their website for more

information. https://zensbsensory.co.uk/



Catkins



Our topic in Catkins class this half term is "survival". We have loved going outside and exploring a campsite during our Knowledge and Understanding the World sessions. We have been working on what you would need to take on a camping trip during our English sessions and enjoyed packing a bag to go camping.



FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU





This year we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day. The children will be taking part in maths activities during the day and we are asking children to come to school wearing an item of clothing with numbers or a pattern on it to tie in with our maths fundraising day. We will not be accepting cash payments but donations can be paid via ParentPay. If you would like to make a donation please logon to ParentPay to make your payment and help us raise money for the NSPCC.



We kindly request that parents avoid sending products with nuts in for snack or packed lunches. Although this is a healthy snack we do have some children with severe Peanut allergies in school.

Thank you.

School Meal Booking

Don't forget to book your child's meals on ParentPay. Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the following week. Thank you.

